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devices are used for

the inspection of
objects or specimens

for defects. In
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particular, defects on
complex objects or

assemblies (for
example, aircrafts,

ships, wind turbines,
bridges, etc.) can be

detected by a
camera of an
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inspection device
which takes images

of the objects or
assemblies. The

quality of the images
can be monitored in
order to identify and
eliminate errors in
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the design or a
manufacturing

process of the object
or the assembly, or
so as to detect and
correct errors (e.g.

missing components)
that were introduced
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during the
manufacturing

process or any other
process and which
cannot be detected

by an operator of the
inspection device.

When the inspection
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device is used for
the inspection of

objects or
assemblies, an
operator of the

inspection device
generally

manipulates the
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object or assembly
with the inspection
device in order to
obtain the images.
For example, the

operator can trigger
different maneuvers
that cause the object
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to rotate or tilt. The
manipulations

performed by the
operator are

generally based on a
manual execution of
a visual inspection of

the object or
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assembly, which can
be demanding and
time consuming for

the operator. Also, as
a result of the

manual execution of
the inspection of the

object or the
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assembly by the
operator, only the

potential errors that
can be detected by

the operator are
inspected, while
potentially other

potential errors are
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not detected.
Further, when the

potential errors are
inspected, the

operator may miss
the errors or at least

get a false
impression regarding
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the errors (e.g. due
to fatigue, lack of

experience, lack of
training, etc.). The

embodiments
described below are

not limited to
implementations, or
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embodiments,
described

above.PrestaShop
PrestaShop is a free
and open-source e-
commerce software
based on the LAMP
software stack for
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use on the Internet.
It is a fork of the e-
commerce software

OpenCart.
PrestaShop has been

downloaded over
18.5 million times

since its first release
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on February 25,
2012, and has a
strong developer
community which

maintains a
repository of over
2,000 extensions,

and over 50,000 free
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and premium add-
ons, themes, plug-
ins, and modules.
PrestaShop is the

most downloaded e-
commerce solution

in the world.
Features Some of the
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PrestaShop features
are: Online payment

Fully responsive
layout 1cdb36666d
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